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Thanks for the clarification, Nolan.

This is (among many other things) most importantly a "Life Safety Issue" for those of us in rural areas
with little or no cell service... so any increase (if approved) would be, to say the least, unfortunate.

Regards.

On Mon. May 1. 2023 at 11:39 AM ||| | |GTKNG

Hello,

The filing to which Mr. _ and Mr. L.have responded via email to this service list
was a notice from Staff that settlement discussions are ongoing. There has been no approval
of a rate increase. Any settlement between the parties will need to filed in the docket and
would not be effective unless and until the Commission reviews and approves it.

The responses of Mr. B- and Mr. L. will be treated as public comments in this case.
Thank you,

Nolan Moser | Chief Administrative Law Judge
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